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Looking for a way to get more involved in the community? The Village's Sister 
Cities and Environmental Enhancement commissions are now accepting new 
members. If you think you have what it takes to be a dedicated volunteer, 
send an email with your resume and cover letter to Lisa Valley at 
lvalley@tinleypark.org by Monday, July 12 to be considered for one of the 
open positions! 
 
The Sister Cities Commission was created to exchange ideas, develop 
business ties and establish friendships between Tinley Park and its sister 
cities in Budingen, Germany; Mallow, Ireland; and Nowy Sacz, Poland. 
 
The Environmental Enhancement Commission works to provide, maintain 
and ensure a healthful environment for all Tinley Park residents now and in 
the future. 
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